
Important Dates

I can’t believe it is already April!!  We are so happy to have warmer weather. I 
hope all of you had a wonderful Easter and spring break!  Thank you to 
everyone who met with me for parent/teacher conferences last month.  Your 
children have been working so hard and have come a long way since September. 
Kindergarten registration is happening now, just contact your elementary 
school to find out their exact process.  We celebrated being in school 100 days 
and had a day full of activities and fun.  This month we will be learning about 
the weather, plants and flowers, butterflies, and the importance of recycling.  
Spring pictures are also the week we return. Please remember to have your 
children wear tennis shoes at school and bring a light sweater if they are cold 
natured.  

What’s Happening This Month

A Peek At What We Are Learning

April News

We only have four more letters until we have covered the entire alphabet!!  
Once we finish these we will go back and review past letters and also work on 
some lower case letters.  In cultural studies we will be talking about the 
country of Australia!  We will discuss many of their wild animals and the 
Great Barrier Reef.  Look for information about an upcoming recycling 
project to do together as a family.  Congratulations to Allison!!  She is our 
classroom winner for reading the most books during DEAR.  

Letters: Aa, Ii, Tt, Jj
Shape: Diamond
Colors: Purple

Bible: Ascension, Jesus Loves the 
Children  Zacchaeus & The Lost 
Sheep, 
Culture: Australia 

May 6-10: Teacher Appreciation 
Week
May 13-16: Spirit week
May 23: Last day of school & End 
of year program

April 1-5: Spring Break
April 9: Spring pictures
April 22: Recycling project due
April 25: Field Day
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